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Dear Friends,

In Albany, negotiations between the Senate, Assembly and Governor's office are under way on the New York State 
budget, which is due on March 31. We continue to discuss a number of pressing topics, including fair pay for home 
care, expanding child care and important criminal justice issues. I look forward to providing you with a full update 
on the budget in the coming weeks.

I’ve recently hosted a few virtual and in-person events – an information session on energy bills, a celebration of the 
NYS 250th Commemoration Act, a press conference on legislation I am sponsoring to support emergency medical 
services, and a panel discussion in recognition of Women’s History Month. Recordings of all of the events available 
below in case you missed any! 

My office is distributing “We Support Ukraine” lawn signs in partnership with SUMA Federal Credit Union. If you 
would like one, please stop by my district office Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. The office is located 
at 222 Grace Church St., Port Chester. 

As always, if there is anything my office can assist you with, email me at smayer@nysenate.gov or call (914) 934-

5250. 

Warm regards, 

Shelley Mayer

State Senator, 37th District

Read the full community update here.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/shelley-b-mayer
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Community-Update--EMS---Testifying-Before-the-Public-Service-Commission.html?soid=1108502293541&aid=XZNnme8PrQU

